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PART 1 
 
 
1.1 Executive Summary: 
 

The Localism Act 2011 requires all local authorities to prepare and publish a Pay Policy 
Statement by 31 March each year.  The Act also requires that the Statement must be 
approved by Full Council.  The Pay Policy Statement provides information on the 
Authority’s approach to the pay and grading of its workforce including in particular Chief 
Officers.  

 
The Authority has a statutory duty to publish the Pay Policy Statement on its website 
following its approval by Full Council. 
 
Information is being finalised that informs this report, and once completed the final report 
will be published.  
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